

## Dear Parents or Guardians,

This letter is regarding the National Dance competition in Stoke on Wednesday the 26<sup>th</sup> of June. We are all very excited to participate and the competition team have been working extremely hard in rehearsals and their commitment to representing their school has been wonderful to see.

The children will be leaving school at **9am** to travel to the competition and will be arriving back to school at approximately **5pm** (depending on the traffic).

## Things your child will need;

- Packed Lunch. Including a snack.
- Plenty of drinks and water, no fizzy pop.
- St Hugh's crew jumper.
- Plain white t-shirt (PE top), no vest, no polo shirts or long sleeves.
- Plain black leggings or jogging bottoms (no patterns or logo's).
- Trainers, black if possible.
- Hair tied back (ponytail, buns, plaits).
- No valuables to be bought including phones, as there maybe times where bags are un-attended.

Thank you in advance, Miss Morrison and Miss Fletcher.